
-----Original Message----- 
From: Tina Horlock   
Sent: 07 September 2023 15:23 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62A/2023/0019 
 
> Dear Sir/Madam 
>  
> I am writing to object to the Weston Homes development on Bulls Field, Takeley.  
>  
> It is a beautiful rural area with many listed homes surrounding it, wildlife that would be decimated 
and should be protected. It has beautiful walking areas that would be badly affected.  The 
countryside also adds to the historical character of the listed properties in and around the proposed 
site.  
>  
> I live in  that is a grade 2* listed property and as such would very much 
like to keep it a semi rural property.  
 
> Smiths Green does not have the capability to accommodate any more cars.  The surrounding 
schools and doctors would also suffer as they are at full capacity already.  
> Our water pressure is not good and added properties must only add to Anglian Water‘s problems. 
 
> The street lighting would have to be altered for safety reason and again this would all be 
detrimental to our rural location.  
 
> Regards, 
>  
> Tina Horlock 
 




